
 

 

 
 
 
 

Special Meeting Notice 
Clark County Council 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Council will hold a special meeting with the Office of Financial Management 
(OFM) on Monday, May 1, 2023 at 9 a.m. regarding a 20-year population projection for Clark County’s 2025 
Comprehensive Plan Update. The purpose of the meeting is to discuss the projections provided by OFM, 
which will help guide the Council in the selection process. 
 
This meeting will be held in a hybrid format and the public is encouraged to participate via the below 
options: 

 
In Person: 
Public Service Center-6th Floor Council Hearing Room, 1300 Franklin Street, Vancouver 

 
WebEx Link  
Join by phone: 1-408-418-9388 
Webinar number:   2495 306 7962 
Webinar password: BOCC (2622 from phones and video systems) 
 

 
   
 
 
 
 
      Rebecca Messinger     
Posted this 28th day of April 2023  Rebecca Messinger, Clerk to the Council 
 
 

https://clarkwa.webex.com/clarkwa/j.php?MTID=m4447f909a8f1fbe4f44f4e00f7dccab0

